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Senator LUDWIG asked: 
 

1122. How many documents (include the amount of copies) have been printed from 
Supplementary Budget Estimates in November 2013 to date*? How many of these printed 
documents were also published online? 

1123. Did the Department/agency use external printing services for any print jobs since 
7 September 2013? 

a.  If so, what companies were used?  

b. How were they selected? 

c.  What was the total cost of this printing? 

*  to 28 February 2013 

Answer: 

1122. During the period 7 September 2013 to 28 February 2014 the Australian Prudential 
Regulation Authority (APRA) printed the following documents, soft copies which are 
available on APRA’s website: 

 700 copies of APRA Insight Issue 2 2013; 

 650 copies of APRA Insight Issue 3 2013; and 

 2050 copies of the 2013 APRA Annual Report. 

1123. Yes.  

a.  John Fisher Printing and POD Printing. 

b. They were selected in accordance with the Commonwealth Procurement Rules. 

c.  $46855. 

 


